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MIRA MESA: I was honored to   

recognize Mira Mesa High School 

alumnus and starting Running 

Back for the KC Chiefs, Damien       

Williams, at the Mira Mesa Town 

Council’s Fourth of July Parade. 

Damien Williams is a proud Mira 

Mesan who returns regularly to the 

high school football field where he 

is often seen volunteering, giving 

advice, and motivating athletes.  
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RANCHO PEÑASQUITOS:  

SDG&E held a Fire Prevention 

Mitigation Presentation at the 

Rancho Pen asquitos Town    

Council meeting. Brush clearing, 

defensible space, and evacuation 

planning was discussed. 

CLAIREMONT:  The North 

Clairemont Community Park 

showed “Finding Nemo” at      

Summer Movies in the Park on 

July 20th, a perfect opportunity to 

relax and enjoy a safe and special 

night under the stars.  

KEARNY MESA:  Cubic’s new 

global headquarters campus is an 

investment in its employees and 

our San Diego community. With 

more than 6,000 employees,     

Cubic will be a welcomed        

community partner in District 6 

filling employment needs for the 

City of San Diego.  
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BY THE NUMBERS (since in office): 

A year ago, Maria and I were blessed with the 

greatest gift we could dream of… the birth of our 

firstborn, Madison Rose. Each day since has been 

filled with love and joy, but it’s gone by too fast!   

Happy 1st birthday MadiRose!! 


